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**Update** MCTXSheriff Investigates Animal Cruelty

We would like to provide an update on the ongoing investigation into the animal cruelty incident
that occurred recently. The homeowners involved in the incident have been cooperating fully with
law enforcement authorities. It is important to note that both homeowners are animal lovers and
are deeply upset about what has transpired.

Upon further investigation, it has been determined that neither homeowner was present at the
residence when the attack took place. This information is crucial in understanding the
circumstances surrounding the incident.

Our dedicated team of Detectives is assisting the Montgomery County Precinct 2 Constable Office
Animal Cruelty Unit, which is taking over the investigation and is diligently working to gather all
the necessary evidence and information to determine the cause and nature of the attack. We are
doing everything we can to ensure the safety and well-being of all animals involved.

We understand the concerns and emotions that this incident has stirred within the community, and
we want to assure everyone that we are committed to a thorough and comprehensive investigation.

We appreciate the support and cooperation of the community during this difficult time.

Travis Wood, Specialist
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office
Administrative Services

Follow us @MCTXSheriff
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MCTXSheriff Investigates Animal Cruelty

On January 3, 2024, the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office received multiple calls of animal
cruelty being reported at the 100 block of Hall Drive in Montgomery, TX. Callers advised of a
gruesome video being posted on social media showing multiple dogs attacking another dog. At
this time, we do not have conclusive information regarding whether this was an intentional attack
by the dog's owner or an inter-dog aggression attack.

Montgomery County Sheriff's Office District 4 Detectives and Montgomery County Constables
Precinct 2 Animal Cruelty Investigation Unit are currently on scene investigating the incident. We
are utilizing all available resources to investigate the situation thoroughly.

The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office takes all incidents of animal abuse seriously. We will
ensure that any form of animal abuse is prosecuted to the fullest extent of the law. We value the
public's concern and ask for their patience as we investigate the matter. If any criminal acts were
committed, we will hold those responsible accountable for their actions.

Due to the infancy of this investigation, no other information is available at this time. We will
provide updates to this investigation as more information becomes available.

Travis Wood, Specialist
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office
Administrative Services

Follow us @MCTXSheriff
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